
 

Upcoming OneUSG Connect Time and Absence Changes 

The process to submit time, approve time, and request absences will 

be changing soon as USG transitions to the new “Fluid” interface in 

OneUSG Connect with version 6.22 release on April 10, 2021.  The 

user experience will be modified to have a more modern look and 

the flexibility to use Time & Absence on phones, tablets, and desktop 

devices.   

The Time and Absence user experience changes include: 

• Updated Time and Absence Dashboard 

• Updated Timesheet Page Layout 

• Updated Absence Request Page Layout 

• New Absence Attachment Functionality 

• Updated Approvals Menu 

 _____________________________________________ 

Example of Change:  

Current     After Release 6.22 

 

 _____________________________________________ 

More information about these changes will be coming soon! 

 


